
 

VICTORY ON THE PITCH  

 

Master Samavrat Chatterjee Shines at U-16 Karnataka-Mumbai Cricket Tournament 

We are thrilled to announce that Master Samavrat Chatterjee, a proud student of Class 8-

B, Pawar Public School, has brought immense pride to our institution by representing his 

cricket team in the prestigious U-16 Karnataka-Mumbai Cricket Tournament, held in 

Bangalore from 16th to 20th June 2025. 

Samavrat’s passion, dedication and stellar performance on the field contributed to his team's 

magnificent triumph as tournament winners. His efforts did not go unnoticed – he was 

honoured with a Certificate of Appreciation and a Medal of Honour by the event 

organisers in recognition of his outstanding contributions. 

We celebrate this young cricketer’s remarkable achievement and look forward to many more 

milestones in his sporting journey. 

Keep shining, Samavrat – the future of cricket looks bright!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


